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The second missionary meeting was held on December 
15th ; subject, the North-West Indians. The names of 
a number of the missionaries now in the North-West 
were read, also letters from Thomas Paton, and Dr. 
Robertson, and several sketches of the work in the 
North-West.

The membership at present is thirty-two, a decrease 
of six since last year. The average attendance for the 
year was fourteen. The attendance has been very 
encouraging, as the average last year was fourteen with 
a membership of thirty-eight.

We are sorry to have to report a falling off in the 
honorary members ; we had seventeen last year, and 
only eleven this year. We would be much pleased to 
see more of the ladies of the church attending our 
meetings and taking an interest in our work.

A fruit social was held on September 23rd. The 
Rev. Mr. Scott, of St. John’s Churph, City, gave an 
address on mission work in general. Recitations on 
mission work were given by members of our Band. 
Tickets were sold by the members, the proceeds of 
which amounted to $12.47.

During the month of September we sent two quilts, 
some prettily dressed dolls and other toys to India.

A special meeting was held on December 27th for 
returning our talents, five cents being given to each 
member to increase during the year. Twenty-one 
members brought back their increases, amounting to 
$23.00.
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Jennie F. Hamner,
Secretary.


